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Application for Exemption from Licensing for Honey  
Extractors with 20 or Fewer Hives 

 
I,             , 

(print name here) 
 
am extracting honey for sale from 20 or fewer beehives, and I do not extract honey 
for any other beekeepers. 
 
I will notify the Oregon Department of Agriculture if I begin extracting from more 
than 20 hives or begin extracting for other beekeepers. 
 
 
              
Signature      Date 
 
 
             
Company Name (if applicable) 
 
 
             
Address      City, State, and Zip Code 
 
 
             
Phone Number     E-mail address 
 
 
Firms exempt from licensing and inspection by this policy are still subject to product 
labeling requirements. Extractors who sell other food items may be subject to other 
licensing requirements. If any changes occur such as change of address, phone 
number, or if you cease operations, please contact our Salem Office at (503) 986-
4720. 
 
You may email completed form to: foodsaftey@oda.oregon.gov  or Fax to: 503-986-
4729, or mail to: Oregon Department of Agriculture, Food Safety Division, 635 
Capital Street NE, Salem, OR 97301.  
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